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 Spelling– Our next test will be 0n Feb. 

23rd on lists 41/42. You can find our 
spelling lists on Spelling City here. 

  
 

Math–  We are continuing our lessons on 

fractions in Chapter 10. Our first test on 
fractions will be next week. Please en-
sure your student is practicing their 
math facts daily.  

 
 

Writing-We are preparing for CMAS by 

building our confidence to summarize 
paragraphs independently.  

  
 

Literature– We are reading the novel 

The Lion, the Witch and the Ward-
robe.   

 

Recitation –The Bee    
               Due  next week! 
(A recitation schedule for the year has been 
posted on the 3rd grade website.) 
 
 

Science– We enjoyed our visit from 

Matt Meister and learning about me-
teorologists and how they study 
weather.  

In our curriculum:  

Here’s what’s happening: Important dates  

FEBRUARY 19 
NO SCHOOL 
Presidents’ Day 
 

FEBRUARY 20 
Titan Buddy Lunch 
 

FEBRUARY 23 
Assembly 
 

FEBRUARY 29 
Cliff Dwellings field trip 
Info will go home 2/2/24 
 

MARCH 1 
NO SCHOOL 
Parent/Teacher   
Conferences  
by appointment 

 

MARCH 25-29 
NO SCHOOL 
Spring Break 
 
 
 
 

Character Corner 
Third graders recite 

 “The Bee” by Isaac Watts 
this month.  The final lines 
read, “That I may give for 
every day some good ac-

count at last.”  Discuss with 
your child what they can do 

each day as “some good 

account” for their time. 

Visit our third grade website for more!  

March Conferences 

Mid-year parent-teacher conferences 
are optional. If your teacher has not 
reached out to schedule a conference, 
and you have a concern that you would 
like to discuss,  please reach out to 
them. Please understand that we will 
not be able to discuss placement 
(including advance math) for next year.  

 
Parent Survey 

Have you completed the parent survey 
yet? The survey closes February 28 at 

midnight. Click here to take the survey. 
The first eight questions relate TCA 
wide, and the final questions are fo-

cused solely on Central. Your responses 
are reviewed by many to continue to 
make Central and TCA a wonderful 

place for your child to grow and learn.  

 

IMPORTANT NOTE 

Parents, please have a conver-
sation with your child about 
NOT flushing anything other 
than TP down our toilets. Our 

plumbing cannot handle flush-
able wipes, paper towels, femi-

nine products, etc.  

 

CMAS coming soon! 

     Third graders will have three days 
of standardized testing beginning 

April 8.  Please make every effort to 
have your child at school on time 
and keep testing dates free of ap-

pointments and vacations. Thank you 
for your consideration regarding these 

dates and times.    

If you have any concerns, please contact 
Ms. Wilkewitz at wilkewi@asd20.org 

February Character Trait 
Perseverance 

https://www.spellingcity.com/users/TCA3rdgrade
https://www.tcatitans.org/cms/lib/CO50010872/Centricity/Domain/33/3rd%20grade%20Chapter%2010%20Fractions%20Part%202.pdf
https://www.tcatitans.org/cms/lib/CO50010872/Centricity/Domain/33/The%20Bee.pdf
https://co50010872.schoolwires.net/Page/1170
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/F9ZJ35F

